
 
 
 

April 30, 2024 

Dear Sisters and Brothers:  

Important information regarding voluntary benefits from Union Benefits Planners and Piedmont. 

Union Benefits Planners and Piedmont have been working to contact members by sending 

emails, texts and/o calling the membership of Local 591. 

These calls from Union Benefits Planners and Piedmont are not a scam,  

Please answer these calls. Please ask them to list all of your current elected voluntary benefits.  

This will ensure that you know what voluntary benefits you currently have and are currently 

paying for. 

You can take this time to terminate any double LTD you may be paying for, and any other 

voluntary benefits you might no longer want, or that you may have dropped in the past but may 

not have been correctly processed. 

This is the only way we will be able to get the problem of payments and actual elected benefits 

fixed. 

Thank you for your patience and sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

 Tony Lepore 

International Peer Support Coordinator  

940-536-8817 


